

## Town of Tisbury

## **Wastewater Department**

P.O. Box 788, 115 High Point Road Vineyard Haven, Ma. 02568 Phone: (508) 696-4220 Fax: (508) 696-4221

## MEMORANDUM FOR RECORD

Date December 29, 2022

To Alex Elvin, Development of Regional Impact (DRI) Coordinator

From Jared Meader, Wastewater Superintendent

**CC** Bob Rafferty, Environmental Partners

Subject 75 Main Street (Stone Bank) sewer application

Alex,

Currently the property located at 75 Main Street/16 Union Street (Stone Bank) is approved for 3,486 gpd. This location had an initial flow allocation of 904 gpd and was granted an additional flow of 1076 gpd prior to me taking over the Wastewater Department. In February 2021 an addition flow of 330 gpd was granted to Sam Dun for a total flow of 2,310.

The Wastewater Department then received a request for additional flow to accommodate a 70 seat restaurant that was describe as a fast food establishment. Sam Dunn was granted an additional 1,176 gpd (70 seats x 20 gal per seat - 224 gpd (previous space approval) = 1,176 gpd).

Based on the information above 75Main Street/16 Union Street is currently approved for a total flow of 3,486 gpd. If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at my office or on my cell phone at 508-939-0133 anytime.

Respectfully,

Jared A. Meader Superintendent

**Tisbury Wastewater Department** 

and a Meader